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COVID-19 Response Update 

 
The City of Cupertino continues to monitor the effects of COVID-19 as the safety of our 
residents, staff, and visitors remains our highest priority. The following information regards 
the City’s response to the latest recommendations from the County of Santa Clara Public 
Health Department. For more information, visit www.cupertino.org/coronavirus.  
 
New 
 
Updates to State of California Stay-at-Home Order 
On July 13, Governor Newsom announced that a number of indoor activities and industries 
will be closed statewide, and additional indoor activities and industries will be closed in 
counties that appear on the State’s “monitoring list” for three days or longer. More 
information is on the State’s website at www.covid19.ca.gov  
 
Below is a list of affected industries and activities: 

• Restaurants 
• Wineries and tasting rooms 
• Cardrooms 
• Family entertainment centers 
• Zoos and museums 
• Bars, breweries, and pubs (indoor and outdoor) 
• Worship services 
• Protests 
• Fitness centers 
• Offices in nonessential sectors 
• Personal care services, e.g. nail salons, body waxing, tattoo parlors 
• Hair salons and barbershops 
• Shopping malls 
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